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November 30, 2020 

 
 
Dear CTECS families, 
 

 
It won’t be long before inclement winter weather sets in. As such, I want to share with you CTECS’ 
snow day protocols for this year. 
 

 
For this school year only, the State Department of Education has allowed districts to treat “snow 
days” as distance learning days. CTECS has decided to take advantage of this option in order to 
keep our students engaged. If there is a need for a snow day, CTECS will treat the day as if we 
were in our Phase 4, Distance Learning protocol. Your children will distance learn from home as 
they have been doing this school year in our hybrid model of learning. Teachers and students will 
continue to login as scheduled for classes.  
 

 
There may be instances where we do choose to close entirely. This would occur if there are 
widespread power/internet outages impacting teachers and students ability to connect remotely. 
Your building principal will announce ahead of time if it is a distance learning day or a closure. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your school’s principal. 
 

Jeffrey Wihbey, Superintendent of Schools 


